
 

I first had the pleasure of meeting Sarah and Bill in February this year when we arranged to 

meet and do a dog walk of Driffield waterways from my house. We had the most wonderful 

walk together and it was just so lovely to finally meet Sarah and of course Bill as we had to re 

arrange the walk a couple of times due to such bad weather and flooding. We really did have 

the most amazing walk and Bill and Ollie got on so well too. Me and Sarah chatted about our 

businesses and life in general and it felt like I had known Sarah for agers.  

Sarah has been amazing helping promote my dog boarding business and thanks to her I have 

gained a few clients with her help and sharing of my Facebook page. Sarah has advised and 

also helped me when I have needed it and been a great listener and advocate. We have met 

up a few times since on organised walks Sarah has created with her walking the Wolds 

business and also walks just the two of us. Sarah has also trusted me to look after her dog 

Bill whilst she was away on holiday which was a great honour and he had a wonderful 

holiday with us. 

What Sarah has created since startng walking the Wolds has been incredible and I am so 

inspired by how popular she has become and just amazed by how much she has achieved so 

far since only starting her business a few months ago. She has brought many of us dog 

friendly people together and helped create a community of people who love walking and 

also of course love dogs and more importantly she has brought so many businesses together 

and supported us all and helped us grow. A massive thanks to Sarah again for everything she 

has done for all of us Bill loves partners especially me and Ollie from Eastfield dog boarding. 

Thanks again. 

Alex Helyar (Partner since December 2023)  


